The State of New Hampshire
- DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

Thomas S. Burack, Commissioner

February 1, 2008

‘Christopher Parker, AICP
City of Dover

288 Central Avenue
Dover, NH 03820

RE: 2008 Watershed Assistance for High Quality Waters and Restoration for Impaired Waters
Grants

Dear Mr. Parker;

Congratulations on your successful application to the 2008 Restoration for Impaired
Waters Grants program! The Department of Environmental Services awards a $68,064°
Restoration Grant to the City of Dover to complete the Willand Pond Drainage Establishment
and Outreach Program Project, pending Governor and Executive Council approval.

To award the funds, we must enter into a grant agreement. Your Full Proposal will be
used as a basis for the agreement language. We will forward a draft grant agreement to you in the
next week or so. Please review this draft, and if you have questions or proposed changes, contact
me at 603-271-8862, or jeffrey.marcoux@des.nh.gov.

. Your DES project leader will contact you to schedule a meeting to discuss the proposed
agreement, and the general State grant agreement requirements and procedures. Following that
meeting, and once DES and your organization have agreed upon an acceptable grant agreement, -
you will be asked to submit signed and notarized agreement documents. Those documents will
then be submitted to the Governor and Executive Council for consideration of their approval.

Wé appreciate your hard work and commend you for your commitment to improving
water quality in your watershed. Please feel free to contact me or your DES project manager,
' Sally Soule; at 603-559-0032 or sally.soule@des.nh.gov, should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

J effréy Marcoux, Watershed Assistance Specialist |
- Watershed Assistance Section
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